From:

Sent:

To: CAP Strategic Plan
Subject: Cap reform

Dear DAFM

Continued "convergence” of Cap payments will only continue to erode the viability of so many farms
across the country, in particular the often undervalued and already struggling tillage sector.

This continued regressive program will have drastic medium/long term consequences for many good
farms across the country as well as the industry as a whole.

Regards
Robert Greene




